
 

 
 

Product Change Notice 
 

PCN #: VE20230213             Date:        February 13, 2023 
           
To Our Valued Customers:  
We appreciate your use of Vicor power modules. The purpose of this notice is to inform of a 
specification change to the BCM48BF080T240A00 
 
PCN Type:   
BOM change to accommodate additional MOSFET supplier. 
 
Product(s) Affected:   
BCM48BF080T240A00 
  
Proposed Changes: 
Change to timing specifications as noted below:  
 

 
 
 
 
Effective Dates: 
Effective Immediately  
 
Actions Required: 
Customer should make note of the update and contact Applications Engineering with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Company Contact:   
Applications Engineering  
Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road Andover, MA 01810  
apps@vicorpower.com 
 
 


